
 

 

 

Enterprise School District Lunch Program Update 

(4/5/20) 

We look forward to continuing our lunch program for the 

students of Enterprise School District during the COVID-19 

closure and wanted to inform you of a Grab-n-Go location 

change.   

Students are still able to get their Grab-n-Go lunch at the school 

outside of Quinn Court  

-OR-  

Updated!! Students can meet Mrs. Cudmore and get their  

Grab-n-Go lunch at the parking lot of the Long Horn Coffee 

Shop (located across the street from the City Park) 

-OR- 

We will also be delivering lunches to families at their residence.  

If you would like to access this service please call the school so 

we can arrange this service for you @ #541-426-3812. 


